
Subject: Re: bank arrival notice
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 03/01/2013 07:58 AM
To: Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org>

Thanks Emelia.  I'll check at the banf to confirm receipt, then telephone you if
there was any problem. 

On Fri, Mar 1, 2013 at 7:49 AM, Emelia Tso <emelia.tso@lacity.org> wrote:

--

Thanks.

Emelia Tso
Administrative Service Division
Office of City Clerk
213-978-1110
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